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MADISON MEADOWS MIDDLE SCHOOL
225 W. OCOTILLO RD., FHOENIX, AZ 85013
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OUTSTANDING SCHOOLS SINCE 1890

NOVEMBER15TH, 2015

Dear Meadows Families:

. . . . , . UPCOMING EVENTS:
Madison Meadows Middle School won the National Blue Ribbon Award in 2015. During a cere-

mony on Tuesday, November 10th, Amy Bondeson, Dr. Kellis, and | accepted the award on
behalf of Madison Meadows at a ceremony in Washington, D.C. This is a huge hpnor f\0/ I}/Iead- D School
ows, and | am pleased to be a part of it. That is dwagiariof it. | am so proud of the eterans DayNo Schoo

teachers and staff that make a difference in the lives of our students every day. Their education 11/11
and preparation, their efforts, their willingness to go the extra mile to support and enhance stu-
dent learning are the key ingredients. Teachers are the main reason Madison M adowspsrtpﬂirpgeeting_ Library

recognized. 11/16-4:00 pm

However, there are others who made this award possible for our school. Dr. Tim|Ham Wa’;é}FZ'lo Rel
Superintendent of Schools for the Madison School District from 2007 until the summer of a4-10pm Release
In his seven years at the helm of the district, he implemented programs and practices that in- 11/18

i , teachers, and 12/2
staff. We became a Professional Learning Community adept at implementing Response to Inter- 12/9
vention, and Positive Behavior Interventions and Support. With his guidance we created a more
effective lesson plan template to ensure that teachers were able to provide students with_FI;]st, ksqivi B K
best instruction. He implemented a coaching model so tBatdafiinistisitors, teacher anksgiving brea
and students could all get better, be better. 11/25-11/27

Todd Stevens and Laura Webb, former Meadows assistant principals made significant contribu-
tions to our winning this award. Mr. Stevens began the process of digging deep into data to look
at the effectiveness of our practices and using that same data to guide instruction and Guided
Study. Mrs. Webb continued that practice and brought the newer teachers on board. Together
they ensured that teachers had the tools and abilities to disaggregate the data themselves to in-
crease student growth and achievement. In their collective five years here, they set the tone for
data driven decision making.

Supportive parents are hugely i mpact|ful to Meadows be
teachers and set the tone for success in school. The support you provide our teachers and their

practices cannot go unnoticed. We value the partnership we share in educating your children.

Our governing board and current superintendent, Dr. Quinn Kellis have extended their support

as well. They provide us with the autonomy to do what we do best: provide students with high

levels of learning in a rigaéges supportivieenvironment. We appreciate their unflagging

support.

Finally, our studebtgast and presémhake the difference at Meadows. We are fortunate to

have a student body which cares about learning. Our kids want to do well; they strive to do well.
Meadows students set and achieve goals. They focus on learning. They care about others. Our
students and their passion for learning is another key ingredient to Madison Meadows being cho-
sen as a National Blue Ribbon School in 2015. Congratulations to everyone who|worked so hard
and so well. You earned this.

With Ram Pride,

Susan Doyle, Principal




PAGE2 MEDO-GRAM

2015 National Blue Ribbon Schools

U.S. Secretary of Education Arne Duncan re@8gsziedols as

National Blue Ribbon Schools for 201&ased on their overall academic
excellence or their progress in closing achievement gaps among stude
groups. These schools demonstratiestivaients can achieve to high

levels. The schools represent public apdlivlanelementary, middle and
high schools, including traditional, charter, magnet schools, parochial a
dependent schools in 45 States, and Department of Defense Educatior
schools in Fort Bragg, North Carolina, Germany and Korea. The Depar:
will honor alk85 public and 50 private schookst arecognition cere-

mony on Nov. 910at the Omni Shoreham Hotel in Washington, D.C. Eac
school will receive an award plaque and a flag as symbols of their accc
ments. In i83year history, more than 8,000 of America's schools

have received the coveted National Blue Ribbon Schools award.



PAGE3 MEDO-GRAM

ATTENTION @TH
GR-ADERSI

/7 Were you a beautiful baby, or did you \
have a face only 3 mother could love?
Either way, the Meadows® Yearbook wants
your picture for the 2015-Z0l Yearbook!

”

>

o

To get yow baby picture in this year's book, simply bring your pictwre 1o erther Mr.
Murphy or the office. The deadine for pictures is Noverrber loth, 20P.
Please place yowr photo in an envelope marked with your name and yowr homeroom
teacher. Pictres wil be scamed and retumed by Tharksgiving break. You 1ray dso
submit your picture via emal by sending it to jmurphy@madisoned.org. tf you
do send an dectroric image, please rake swre it's high resolvtion: 240 dpi or higher.
Pe Aways, please contact Mr. Murphy at LOZ—dH-"T413 with any qpestions.

REMEMBER: THE DEADLINE IS MONDAY,
\ NoVEMBER- I6TH, 20wl

—-------------~
~_-------------—
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Art Masterpiece needs your help!

Guides are presently needed for 5th and 6th grade Social Stud
ses.
Six presentations total from February to April.
No art background is necessary as training and all materials are
ed including previous presentations.

Parents of 5th and 6th graders are encouraged to volunteer but
are any 7th or 8th grade parents who are interested please le
Know.

Also, if you know of any grandparents, aunts, uncles, neighbor:
who may be interested in volunteering please let me know.
Jessica Rittdvieadows Art Masterpiece Coordinator
jesritter@hotmail.can 6127414653

Jessica Ritter


mailto:jesritter@hotmail.com
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SNACK SHACK VOLUNTEERE
NEEDED

This is a fun way to help your child get in communigy s
hours, spend time together, have fun & help your|sct

Manydifferent shifts are available.
You can sign up at:

http://www.signhupgenius.com/go/20f0948aaad2%aas
november

Funds from the month of November
will go towards the Fall Fundraiser.


http://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=https://pbs.twimg.com/profile_images/3640404119/0da6907850df44d30ab5ddb851310a29_400x400.png&imgrefurl=https://twitter.com/rachisnackshack&h=400&w=400&tbnid=5KbjgZbKXwDP7M:&docid=crcCxdro_mBV-M&ei=4ELuVaKRCsnt-AGUib6YD

